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Good morning, colleagues!
 
“Not all superheroes wear capes; some having teaching degrees.” Isn’t that a wonderful witticism?
It’s attributed to anonymous author, and it had to be someone who knows what it’s like to serve as a
teacher; what it’s like to be responsible for young lives; and what it’s like to experience the growth
of young minds, with all of the trials, tribulations, and triumphs that the profession entails.
 
Today kicks off National Teacher Appreciation Week! Maybe the anonymous author of the quote
was part of the effort in 1953 when Eleanor Roosevelt convinced members of Congress to set aside
an official date to honor and recognize educators. Or may he or she offered the thought in 1984
when the National Parent Teacher Association designated the entire first week of May as Teacher
Appreciation Week. Whenever the compliment was offered, and while you and I may witness the
positive influence teachers have on students every day of the week, during this week we make an
extra effort to acknowledge their hard work, their importance in children’s lives, and express to
them our gratitude.
 
If you are a teacher in our Everett Public Schools, please know that from our directors, our
leadership team, and from all of the rest of us who support your efforts, you have the utmost
respect and gratitude for what you do for students each day. Your work changes lives and makes the
world a better, smarter, kinder place. On the occasion of National Teacher Appreciation Week,
please accept my heartfelt thank you.
 
Warm regards,
 
Gary
 
p.s. You can enjoy some of this year’s “teacher moments” by watching a brief slideshow of photos
and videos we’ve collected in your honor.
 
   

Dr. Gary Cohn
Superintendent
gcohn@everettsd.org
425-385-4009  |  425-385-4012 Fax 
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